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Board of Assessors – April 5, 2010 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:40PM by Jack McKiernan.  Also present was Board 
Member Pete Manning and Assessor Will Naser. 

 
 

1. There was a discussion on the Oak Grove Parcels – Pete thinks we should talk to 
register O’Donnell when he is here on May 5th to see what kind of guidance or 
assistance they can give us. 

 
2. Board signed excise, real estate and 1 personal property abatement.  

 
3. The minutes of March 22, 2010 were approved as written. 

 
4. The Board discussed the TIF agreement for 51 Alder Street. 

 
5. There was a discussion on the abatements for Granite Estates – what happens if 

the Town does not accept the land?  Board wants to see if Paul & George will 
extend the deadline on approving the abatement. 
 

6. Will to write a letter to Granite Estates to request the extension. 
 

7. Discussion on Sithe/Excelon abatement.  Will to call DOR to see what current 
agreement should be used for FY10. 

 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:30PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Will Naser, Principal Assessor 
  And 
Terri Balabanis, Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 


